
  
 

February 10, 2021 
 

 
 
Dear Seaford Families, Faculty and Staff, 

 
     As we approach the February recess, I am concerned about the potential rise in COVID positive cases 

and the ability for individuals to receive COVID tests.  During the Thanksgiving Break and Holiday Recess 
period, it was challenging to acquire COVID tests.  At times people were waiting hours in line to receive 
one.   

 
As you know, the District has contracted with Around The Clock (ATC) a medical company testing to 

administer COVID tests weekly to all of our athletes participating in high risk sports.  I am pleased to report 
that ATC has agreed to offer a session for any student, faculty or staff member on February 20, 2021 
between the hours of 10 a.m. and noon at the Seaford Manor School gymnasium.  Athletes who are 
required to get a weekly COVID test, are not to attend this testing session.  Their regularly scheduled session 
occurs on February 19, 2021 at Seaford High School. 

 
If you are interested in securing a COVID test that will be administered on February 20, 2021, then you 

must register by Tuesday, February 16, 2021 using this link: COVID TEST 
 
It is our goal to assist our community with keeping everyone safe.  Kindly remember that in order to 

continue to provide in-person instruction, our community will need to adhere to safety precautions.  
Therefore, we are appealing to the Seaford Community to travel out of New York State only if it is absolutely 
necessary during the upcoming vacation.   The past year has certainly been challenging and together we will 
stay Seaford Strong. 

 
 I appreciate your continuous support and wish you a safe and relaxing Winter Recess.  

 
 
Yours in Seaford Pride, 

      Adele V. Pecora 
      Adele V. Pecora, Ed.D. 
      Superintendent of Schools 
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https://seaford-manorelementaryschool.dragonflyphd.com/

